
I am delighted to share some exciting news about recent
developments at Lydiard Millicent CE Primary School. We recently
welcomed a team from Blue Kite, who had the opportunity to
engage with many of our pupils. Their observations were
overwhelmingly positive.

The visiting team was particularly impressed by the wealth of
personal development opportunities available to our pupils. They
noted the eloquence and enthusiasm with which our children
spoke about their school experiences, expressing genuine
affection for both the school and their teachers. Furthermore, the
pupils' ability to articulate their learning journey with clarity and
confidence was highly commended.
These observations serve as a testament to the dedication of our
staff and the vibrant, nurturing environment we are cultivating
together.

On a practical note, I would like to draw your attention to the
upcoming parents' evenings scheduled for Wednesday 19th and
Thursday 20th March. Booking for these sessions will be available
from the second week of Term 4. These meetings provide an
invaluable opportunity to discuss your child's progress and we look
forward to your participation.

Have a great weekend,
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Dear families,

Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

Mr Farmer's message

Calendar

ATTENDANCE
Year to date
94.72%

This week
92.12%

Congratulations
Birch - 97.66% this week

2024-2025 Term 3
10/2/2025 - Beech class trip to Ufton
Court
11/2/2025 - Acorn Dress up day -
Details to follow
13/2/2025 - Beech Collective worship
(Parents invited)
14/2/2025 - Term 3 ends for all pupil

24/2/2025 - INSET Day
25/2/2025 - Term 4 starts for all
pupils
7/3/2025 - World Book Day
celebration
19/3/2025 - Parents Evening
20/3/2025 - Parents Evening
21/3/2025 - Red Nose Day

Church Links
Our weekly Sunday services are in the Parish
Hall at 8.00am and 10.30am.
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more time
for worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk

2024-2025 Term 4

Scan the QR Code
Enter the code 142293 and your email.
Download the app.



This terms value - Perserverance

Next Tuesday is Safer Internet Day and we believe in
empowering children to explore the digital world
safely and responsibly.
E-safety is a crucial part of our curriculum, teaching
children how to navigate the online world with
confidence.
We encourage open conversations at home about
online safety. Discuss the importance of keeping
personal information private, like addresses and
passwords. Remind children to be kind and respectful
online, just as they are in person. Talk about what to
do if they encounter something upsetting or
inappropriate – they should tell a trusted adult
immediately.
Help your child to understand that not everything they
see online is true. Encourage them to question
information and ask for your help to verify it. Set clear
boundaries for screen time and the websites they can
visit. Explore online safety resources together, such as
UK Safer Internet Centre (saferinternet.org.uk/).
Working together, we can ensure our children enjoy
all the benefits the internet offers, while staying safe
and secure. If you have any concerns or questions
about e-safety, please don't hesitate to contact the
school.

Lydiard Millicent CE Primary School
The Butts, 
Lydiard Millicent,
Swindon, 
SN5 3LR
01793 770571
admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

“I can do all things through
him who strengthens me.”

Philippians 4.13

Happy Birthday to:

Contact us:

DON’T FORGET TO WEAR
NON-UNIFORM ON THE

FRIDAY OF THE WEEK OF YOUR
BIRTHDAY!

Casey   Birch
Lillian   Hazel
Maisie   Birch

Catherine   Birch

This weeks Gem
Point winners

 Tawny Owl

Staying Safe Online: A Message
for Parents and Children
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